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01 December 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 1 
 
We are very excited to hear about all the calendars that have been opened and the naughty antics that 
those Elves have been up to, now that it is the 01 December. 

We will be decorating our classrooms to help everyone feel as Christmassy as possible.   

That said, we do have a child in Woodpeckers’ Class that has an allergic reaction if they come in contact 
with tinsel.  We would kindly ask that children do not come in with tinsel in their hair as this could cause a 
reaction.  Although the child is in Woodpeckers’ Class, the children do move around for shared learning 
and for phonics so we would appreciate children in all classes not wearing any. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr Paul Stray 
Assistant Headteacher 
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